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I find it hard to believe that the legislature would somehow believe a tax increase of 

this size is good for Oregonians.  I have lived in this state for 68 years.  I have lived 

through the good and the bad.  We are currently in the bad!  You pass all kinds of 

legislation that discourages rental owners, then can’t figure out why there is a 

housing shortage.  Now you will pass legislation that discourages business and won’t 

be able to figure out why the rest of the country is profiting from Federal tax cuts, 

while Oregon mired in your taxes.  In the words of Joseph Kennedy, are you taking 

stupid pills!!! 


